EIFSC Meeting Minutes
12/1/11

Meeting called to order 6:33 p.m.
Members: Barbara Hames-Bryant, Michelle Cattlett, Kecia Farr, Becky LeDuc,
Melissa Haars, Holly Braid, and Susan Blocker

Minutes: September minutes approved

Members: No new members. Melissa Haars brought up the idea of sponsoring a
membership for foreign exchange student attending Kennedy. The board discussed
the possibility setting her up as an associate member and getting legal papers signed
by sponsor family.

Budget: The skater grant line item was changed to $2,600. The board approved
budget as amended.

National Skating Month: Sunday Jan. 29, the rink will have a have free public skate
from 2-4. Club members sign up for % hour to be on ice and helping skaters. The
board discussed having a half-hour exhibition with club members demonstrating a
variety of skating events such as compulsory, freeskate, artistic, jumps and spins
programs.

Iowa Games: The board discussed whether to plan a test session in conjunction
with the games. We sill wait to see what EIFSC coaches say they need.

Ice Show: The board discussed the possibility of an ice show in December 2012
with Orchestra Iowa. Kecia Farr will start work on that.

Other business: Board members discussed a variety of ideas/changes for the club,
including: Exploring possibility for getting a synchro team put together in 2013; the
possibility of club running learn to skate program; holding a small holiday party for
the club on a Thursday after club ice.

Dress sale: Will be on Dec. 10th & 12th, Melissa will send out an email.

Meeting adjourned 7:44

Next meeting: Jan. 12 at 6:30 p.m.



